
As a citizen of North Dakota, a mother, and a library staff member, I strongly oppose SB2360. There are 

already policies, blocks, and filters in place for internet use in libraries and schools, as required by 

federal law.  

The wording of this bill is broad enough to restrict access to educational materials. I also take issue with 

the phrase “North Dakota standards” for obscenity. Who sets this standard? I have witnessed the 

average North Dakotan call anything that reminds them of the LGBTQ+ community as obscene – this is 

NOT the standard I want to used when decisions of this magnitude are made. 
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